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The Journal Usage Statistics 

Portal (JUSP) 

The Journal Usage Statistics Portal 

(JUSP) is a Jisc-funded service that 

provides a “one-stop shop” for 

libraries to view, download and 

analyse their journal usage reports 

from multiple publishers. It responds 

to current financial challenges with 
time and cost saving benefits. 

 
Contact Us 

You can keep up-to-

date with project 

developments by 

visiting our website 

www.jusp.mimas.ac.uk. 

We welcome your 

views on your 

experience of using the 

website and portal.  

Please get in touch if 

you have comments, 

questions or ideas for 

future developments. 

 Looking ahead 

to 2014 

December 2013 

We have further 

developments 

planned for 2014 and 

will be using the 

results from the latest 

community survey to 

plan and prioritise our 

work. 

Look out for more 

details in our 

newsletters and via 

our mailing list. 

Highlights of 2013 

2013 was a busy and productive year for JUSP. During the year we: 

1. Added over 70 million individual usage statistics to our database 

 

2. Welcomed 17 additional publishers who now have data available in 

JUSP 

 

3. Welcomed ten new libraries 

 

4. Ran a ‘Making the most of JUSP’ event in Cardiff and two webinars 

(‘Using JUSP with your own data’; ‘Using JUSP for your SCONUL 

return’) 

 

5. Spoke at various conferences and events 

 

6. Met with our Community Advisory Group (CAG) on two occasions 

 

7. Developed production and test servers and a SUSHI client for 

COUNTER Release 4. We are starting to gather Release 4 data 

including the new Gold Open Access ( JR1 GOA) report as publishers 

move over to Release 4. 

 

8. Conducted a publisher priority survey and a community survey 

 

9. Participated in the RAPTOR-JUse project 

 

10. Worked with the KB+ team to enable interoperability between the two 

services 

 

11. Undertook an ebook pilot trial 

 

12. Undertook a usage profiling pilot and subsequently set up usage 

profiling for a number of publishers 

 

13. Gathered data to inform a refresh of the JUSP website which will take 

place early in the New Year 

Happy Christmas 

Happy Christmas and 

best wishes for 2014 

from all the JUSP team. 

The JUSP offices and 

helpdesk will be closed 

from December 24th to 

January 1st inclusive. 

 

http://www.help.mimas.ac.uk/

